a Uittle bindie todd us ...

It's almost time for
Niners to start the
2023 golf season!

new memben ovientation

TUESDAY, MARCH 28 AT 10:00AM

The Niners invite all new golfers to join us on March
28 at 10:00am for our New Member Orientation.
The meeting will be held in the Kalapuya Room on
the 1st floor of the new Activity Center.

TOPICS TO BE COVERED

@ How to sign up for playdays ®&Scoring ®@Rules ®Handicaps

and more

Committee Chairs will be present to answer In addition, 1:00 tee times will be reserved for
any questions you may have. This will also after the meeting to give you the opportunity
give you a chance to meet your “big sister”, to play 9@ holes with your "big sister” or
if you requested one on your application. another committee member.

RSVP by March 24 to Karen Siegel 503-970-0735

Any additional questions or information, contact:

Karen Siegel Sandy McCallister
503-970-0735 503-690-8727




